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CHIMNEYVILLE CHAPTER:

HANDWEAVERS GUILD OF AMERICA

ORGANIZAT IONAL MEETING

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20, 10:00 A.M.

CHIMNEYVILLE SCHOOL OF CRAFTS AND DESIGN, MILLSAPS

Dear Friends;

: The Craftsmen's Guild has been very fortunate to acquire new space on
the Millsaps College Campus. This will allow us to expand our School of Crafts
and Design and develop new services for Mississippi Craftspeople.

| have been approached by a group of weavers who would like to form the
CHIMNEYVILLE CHAPTER OF THE HANDWEAVERS GUILD OF AMERICA. It is hoped that all
weavers can join in our endeavor to gather together for the advancement of a
common interest and good fellowship.

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 20th, 10:00 A.M. has been set as the time to gather
and discuss where we can go from here. The meeting will be held at the CHIM-
NEYVILLE School of Crafts and Design. Directions to the School are really
quite simple. CHIMNEYVILLE is located in the ''0ld President's Home' of Millsaps
College in Jackson. The two-storey, white frame building is next door to the
CHRISTIAN CENTER. There is plenty of parking on the Northwest Street side of
the campus. Bring a sandwich or brown bag lunch. Salad and beverage will be
provided by the Guild. We will have exciting news about our three-day winter
Weavers' Workshop.

CHIMNEYVILLE will have space for two Weavers-In-Residence when our Weavers
Loft is completed this winter. Applications for the space will be taken later
in the year.

—Thetime has finally come for greater emphasis on weaving. We need-your
support to be successful. We need all skill levels, we need both learners
and teachers. Everyone is welcome!

Please use the enclosed postcard to respond wether you are coming or are
interested in participating in the CHIMNEYVILLE CHAPTER OF THE HANDWEAVERS
GUILD OF AMERICA.

Sincerely,

Do,

Dan Overly
Executive Director
Craftsmen's Guild of Mississippi, Inc.






